
 

 

March 12, 2018 

To:  Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
200 University Avenue, Suite 801 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 3C6 

Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) 
24 Clarence Street 
Ottawa, Ontario K1N 5P3 

And To:  All Ontario Municipalities 

Re: User Pay Childcare Services at AMO and FCM Conferences 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

At its regular council meeting of March 5, 2018, Essex Town Council discussed the issue of 
ensuring access to childcare services for elected and municipal officials when they attend 
with their families at AMO and FCM conferences.  

As a result of the discussion the following resolution was passed by Essex Town Council at its 
March 5, 2018 regular meeting:  

Moved by Councillor Bondy 
Seconded by Councillor Voakes 

(R18-03-096) That the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) and the 
Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) be requested to offer user 
pay childcare services at conferences during conference hours; 

And that this resolution be circulated to all Ontario municipalities. 

Carried  
 

 



 

 

On behalf of Essex Town Council we accordingly ask the Association of Municipalities of 
Ontario and the Federation of Canadian Municipalities to respectfully give consideration to 
this request. Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel 
free to contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly 
 

 
 
Robert Auger, L.L.B. 
Clerk, Legal and Legislative Services 
Town of Essex  
Email: rauger@essex.ca 

RA/lm 
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